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Dear Sir/Madam

I would ask for a re-examination of Development Consent Order to look at the new admission on current
cost estimates and Unesco’s position and new info since the examination closed in October 2010.

National Highways has not taken the 2021 World Heritage Committee decision into account, points
11,12,13.
Or fully assessed alternative routes less damaging to the World Heritage Site e.g., a southern bypass route
would be cheaper.
« updated the scheme construction costs; nor
* updated the carbon assessment and costs.
* the Environment Act 2021 sets new ambitions around nature recovery. All compelling grounds for a re-
examination by an independent panel before an application for a DCO for the very same road scheme.

Mr. J Cole





